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I have reviewed the attached “Amendments to the Parking Regulations for the Center City 
Area – August 2023” of the Department of Streets, which was submitted to the Law 
Department.  The regulations are legal and in proper form.  In accordance with Section 8-
407(a) of The Philadelphia Home Rule Charter, you may forward these amended regulations 
to the Department of Records where they will be made available for public inspection. 
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